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709-636-9925 
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Control Officer: Wayne 

Stuckless 
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Jason Reid 
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DECEMBER EVENTS 

Breakfast with Santa: Thank you to 

everyone that came out to have 

breakfast with Santa! It was a huge 
success and enjoyed by all. A big 

thank you to everyone who helped 
out in any way, without you this 

event would not have been possible! 
Special thanks to Santa for taking 
time out of his busy schedule to come 

visit!! 

 

Christmas Parade: The Reidville 

Volunteer Fire Department’s Annual 

Santa Claus Parade was a fun and 
successful event again this year. The 

Fire Department would like to thank 
everyone who participated and/or 

helped out in any way! The float’s 
competition took place with the fol-
lowing winners being announced:  

 

1st Place Winner: If Santa was a New-

fie 

 

2nd Place Winner: Nan’s Christmas 

 

3rd Place Winner: Hunter’s Christ-
mas 

RECREATION/50 + EVENTS 

Yoga: This program will begin again 

on January 18th @ 7 p.m. 

 

Zumba: This program is over for this 

year and will begin again in January. 

Please watch for updates. 

 

Knitting Circle:  This program be-

gan again on January 8th @ 1:30 

p.m. 

 

Aquafit/Seniors Swim: These pro-

grams are available for free for Reid-

ville residents if you register with the 
town. Check times at the Hodder 

Complex.  

 
There will also be other events 

planned  throughout the winter such 

as meditation, crafts, washer tourna-
ments etc.  We would love for all our 

seniors to become involved and enjoy 

some of the social events! 

The town of Reidville council and 

staff would like to send out Birth-

day and Anniversary greeting to 

anyone celebrating this month!!!! 

We hope you have a fantastic day 

with well wishes for many more!!!! 

GREETINGS! 

All taxes have been sent out in the 
mail. In order to receive the 5% dis-

count available on your current 
year taxes, the invoice will have to 

be paid in full by January 31st. 
There is a smaller discount avail-

able for February. If your current 
year taxes are paid in full by Febru-
ary 29tth you are entitled to a 3% 

discount. Any resident who turns 
65 years of age in 2024 will be eligi-

ble for an additional 5% senior’s 
discount.  

DISCOUNTS 

http://reidvillenl.ca


 

 
 

 

 

Town of Reidville 

The gym will soon be ready for use. 
There will be a new keypad on the 
door and a new code for users. 

There will be a post on the fitness 

center facebook page in the next 

couple of days with the update.  

GYM 

 

 
Reidville Volunteer Fire 

Department 
 

Bruce Curlew, Fire Chief 
Roy Pittman, Asst. Chief 
Alvin Fudge, Secretary 
Kerry Anstey, Treasurer 
Paul Reid 
Owen Pittman 
Jason Jones 
Sean O’Brien 
Rick Burden 
Jacob O’Brien 
Sam Butt 
Calvin Hiscock 
Jason Reid 
Jason Stagg 

 Jeremy Curlew 

 Robert Lovell 

 Steve Hayden 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EMERGENCY NUMBERS: 

 
 

 Doctor on Call…..800-261-0741 

Fire Alarm.............635-5600 
RCMP.....................635-2173 

Ambulance.............635-3020 

NF Power...1-800-474- 5711 

Council Office........635-5232 

Fax: ....................... 635-4498 
  

ELECTRONIC PAYMENT OPTION FOR TAXES 

If you would like to pay your taxes 
online, you can do this is two ways: 

 
 You can set up the town as a 

biller in your online banking.  
Search for “Reidville, Town of” 

in the list of billers.  Your ac-
count number is located on your 
invoice on the top left corner un-

der your mailing address. 
 

 You can send an email transfer 
to the town using the email ad-

dress: townofreid-
ville@nf.aibn.com   

      Use taxes as the password.   

 
If you need clarification on either of 

these options, please feel free to call 
the town office. 

DOMESTIC WOOD CUTTING 

PERMIT 

Permits for the Town’s domestic 
wood cutting block are now avail-

able. Permits can be applied for and 
printed online at my.gov.nl.ca - this 

is the preferred method for obtaining 
a permit and you will have your per-

mit immediately.  If you are unable 
to do this online, you can call For-
estry in Pasadena at 709-686-2071 to 

make arrangements to have your 
permit mailed to you or to pick up 

in person.    

The 50+ Club is currently accepting 
new members and would like to wel-

come back our old members. The 
cost to join is $10 per person. There 

will be a meeting at the community 
hall on January 17th beginning at 

3:30 to discuss what events we have 
planned, set up subcommittees for 
different events, talk about funding 

available, etc. If you have any ques-
tions please call the town office at 

625-5232. Everyone is welcome!!! 

50+ NEWS 

It’s that time of year again when the 
dark closes in early and it is hard to 

see walkers!!! If you are walking af-
ter dark please wear reflective cloth-

ing and beware of vehicles! 

WALKERS 

 

Happy New Year!!!! 

On behalf of council and staff of the 

Town of Reidville, may your new 

year bring you health and happi-

ness. 

The NLPSPA and  the Reidville 50+ 
Club will be hosting TechKnowtu-

tors at the community hall on Febru-
ary 15th for a full day of training in 

the basics of iPhone, iPad, tablets 
and laptops. This is being offered to 

any seniors in the Reidville and sur-
rounding area. Space is limited! Free 
Lunch will be provided. Follow the 

Reidville 50+ Club and the Town of 
Reidville Facebook page for more 

details and early registration,. 

TRAINING IN DIGITAL 

BASICS 


